
Notice of Special Governing Body Meeting and Change of Location 

Called by Mayor 
 

 

  

Special Meeting--Workshop  

I, Michael Nealeigh, Mayor of the Village of Jemez Springs, do hereby call a 

special meeting (Workshop) of the governing body to be held at 4 o'clock p.m. 

Tuesday, April 16, 2024, in the conference room of the Josephine Shepard 

Memorial Municipal Building for the purpose of discussing the following: 

1.  The Gift of Property at 18161 Hwy 4 (Servants of the Paraclete chapel and 

fourplex). 

2. General review of NM state statutes on municipal governance. 

No action shall be taken at the Workshop. 

 

Change of meeting location for regular meeting: 

In addition, notification is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Village 

Council scheduled for April 16, 2024 at 6 o’clock p.m. in the Library Conference 

Room will be held on the same day and time in the conference room of the 

Josephine Shepard Memorial Municipal Building. 

Date of notification: April 10, 2024 

 


